Week beginning

08/03/2021

Year 4 Newsletter

STAR moments

WORLD BOOK DAY -

WOW! It was great seeing so many children taking part in our virtual World Book Day celebration. We spent quite a while in 4D trying to work out who was the real Harry Potter and Belle and who was the impostor! Thank you for making such a great effort.

We have had a lovely final week of online learning and all children should feel proud of their achievements over the past few weeks. Thank you to all the parents and carers for your support.

Our happy leaf recipients for achievement and success are:

4D: Hannah 4R:Huda

4L: AJ

This week's online learning:

As we return to school this week the children will have the opportunity to catch up with all their friends and adults they have most surely missed over the past few weeks. We will be easing the children in gently with some great wellbeing activities alongside some fantastic poetry lessons in English and the start of a new Maths No Problem chapter all about fractions. I'm sure we will have opportunities to cut some fruit into fractions and maybe a nice cake, all in the name of learning you understand! Children will continue with their Spanish lessons and it will be exciting to have a conversation in Spanish with someone in real life!

Rainbow Club:

Today is the first day of Rainbow Club 2021. We kindly remind you that if your child had a place in Rainbow Club in 2020, they may not have a place this year. All invites were sent on Wednesday 3rd of March. If you did not receive one, your child does not have a place at this time.

Entering and exiting the school:

We'd like to kindly remind all parents that the children should now enter the school via the Hilda Road entrance. At home time, the children will continue to be dismissed from the field.

Don't forget!

The children will continue to participate in P.E. and music on Tuesday mornings and all children will be expected to attend school in their P.E. kit which they will wear for the whole day. Fit Friday will also continue and again children are expected in school wearing their Fit Friday t - shirts.

Over to you...Home learning

The children have already begun to work on their independent project which they can continue to complete at home. All finished projects need to be handed in by Friday 26th March ready for our class sharing assembly and prize giving. Please remember to carry on with Mathletics, Times Tables RockStars and Bug Club and to work on spellings that are sent home each week.

Keep in touch!

Email:

year4@star.newham.sch.uk
Twitter:@Star_Primary
Website:https://star.newham.
sch.uk/

Phone: 020 7476 5336